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October 10, 2019 

 

Memo to file: 

 

Re: BZA Application No. 20114 of 3569 Warder LLC  

 

At the public hearing of October 9, 2019, the Board of Zoning Adjustment continued its hearing 

procedures to November 6, 2019 and requested that the following specific items be provided: 

  

Due October 23, 2019 

From the Applicant: 

a. Photographs uploaded to the record 

b. Additional design options for the front porch  

Due November 1, 2019  

From the Office of Planning:  

c. Supplemental OP Report  

If you have questions, please contact our office at 202-727-6311. 

                                                                       

SINCERELY, 

       
    CLIFFORD W. MOY 

      Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment  

                Office of Zoning 
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